
ACCESSIBILITY MATTERS! 
 

CHANGE THE PERCEPTION 
 

The Town of Greater Napanee strives to achieve progress and development for all.  It is 

our hope that through our “Accessibility Matters” campaign this year we have raised 

awareness to the residents, businesses and organizations of the importance and 

benefits of accessibility.  Did we change the way we think, judge, talk and act about 

disabilities? Have you taken note, identified and eliminated obstacles or barriers to 

accessibility? 

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 

December 3rd is International Day of Persons with Disabilities. It’s a day for not only 

promoting inclusion and accessibility in our communities and workplaces, but to 

celebrate and be inspired to further break down accessibility barriers. 

START A CONVERSATION 

Start a conversation and raise awareness about disability and how you can make your 

workplace, school or organization a more inclusive place for everyone!  Empower 

persons with disability to participate. 

BUMPER STICKERS AND WINDOW CLINGS 

Everyone is different.  Disability is one of the many traits that make each person unique.  

Celebrate the differences in Greater Napanee and demonstrate what can be achieved 

when you create an inclusive community. 

Stop by Napanee Emergency Service, Fire 

Station Headquarters, 66 Advance Ave to pick 

up a free bumper sticker or window cling for 

your home or business. 

For complete coverage of the “Accessibility Matters” campaign, follow  

https://www.greaternapanee.com/en/your-town-hall/accessibility.aspx 

Your comments and suggestions are always welcomed. 

Vicki Hallam, CEMC, CMMIII 

Manager of Safety Compliance & Accessibility 

Town of Greater Napanee 

T: 613.354.3415 ext. 2226 

https://www.greaternapanee.com/en/your-town-hall/accessibility.aspx

